
From: Medler, Lisa <Medler_L@cde.state.co.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2024 4:50 PM 
To: Medler, Lisa <Medler_L@cde.state.co.us> 
Subject: Accountability Updates (December 11, 2024) 

 

Hello Superintendents and Accountability Contacts –  

 

And the countdown begins for winter break!  In the meantime, we have some big accountability-
related milestones to announce.  Today’s communication will focus on the finalization of 2024 
performance frameworks, updates on accreditation contracts, and UIP feedback. 

 

2024 School and District Performance Frameworks are Finalized! 

The state board voted to finalize performance frameworks today. Now that all plan types and 
accreditation ratings are official, the final performance framework results were be publicly posted 
to our data tools and the performance framework results page this afternoon.  Note that the PDF 
reports will are linked within our Online Performance Framework tool.  The PDF reports will be 
available within the Syncplicity folder called, ‘Final_2024_Frameworks’ later this afternoon.  This 
folder is located within the ‘Performance Framework’ subfolder that is contained within your main 
accountability folder called, ‘Accountability_Contact_xxxx’.  

 

Accreditation Contracts 

Thank you to the superintendents and local board presidents that have already signed their 2024-25 
accreditation contracts.  We are working with the Commissioner and State Board President to sign 
your contracts now and will get those posted on SchoolView soon. If your district still has not 
finalized signatures, please wrap this up by December 31.  For superintendents in districts that 
participated in the request to reconsider process, contracts will be made available by December 
12.  As a reminder, all districts must sign annually unless eligible for automatic renewal (i.e., 
Districts that are Accredited or Accredited with Distinction).  For more information, view the 
contract requirements and renewal process on the District Accreditation webpage.  You can also 
contact us (accountability@cde.state.co.us) if you are having issues accessing and signing your 
contract. 

 

UIP Feedback 

Feedback for improvement plans submitted in October is now available in the Online UIP 
System.  A separate communication has been sent to UIP Contacts that provides additional details 
on how to access feedback.  Feedback for plans reviewed by the department (i.e., Priority 
Improvement, Turnaround, On Watch, select ESSA Comprehensive Support Identification without 
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approved plans) will be released on a rolling basis.  The vast majority of feedback has already been 
released.  Sites that participated in the request to reconsider process that had their plan that were 
reviewed will be included in the next release.  Please reach out to UIP contacts for any questions 
regarding feedback.  Staff will also be in touch to offer supports to leverage the feedback and 
strengthen improvement plans and implementation in the new calendar year. 

 
Thanks for all that you are doing!  Enjoy your last few weeks in 2024.  Take care, Lisa and the 
Accountability & Continuous Improvement Team 
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